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Hinkley Point C (Nuclear Generating Station) Order 2013, made 18 March 2013

Consultation of an amendment to the non-material change application in relation to
the Hinkley Point C permanent development site

Further to consultation by EDF Energy relating to the submission of a minor amendment to
the current DCO Non-Material Change application submitted on 28™ July 2020, Sedgemoor
District Council (SDC) has reviewed the submission and wishes to make no comment to the
Secretary of State.

For the avoidance of doubt, SDC understands that the minor amendment to the non-material
change application includes a minor amendment to the Parameter Plan to allow for
additional flexibility in the limit of deviation to locate the Back-up Emergency Equipment
Store up to 15m to the south, rather than the currently permitted 5m south.

Yours sincerely

Jo Manley
Senior Planner — Major Projects
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